
Highland Sanitation & Recycling Inc 
 

Hello and good day, 

Highland Sanitation & Recycling has an interest in the permit application and it's approval. We are
a small, family owned and operated trash and recycling collection company and having additional
places to bring the waste we collect, particularly a location that is not a landfill, in Dakota County
would be highly beneficial, not just to us as a company but for the residents and businesses in
Dakota County and ensuring that they have competitive costs for trash disposal. 

The action that Highland Sanitation & Recycling would like the MPCA to take is to approve the
permit request.


